
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 15th July 2022  

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 
2021/2022 

 

TERM 6 
Coming up... 
 

 
Week 7 

 
Monday 18th July 
REC&Y1 Forest School 
3—4pm EYFS Sports Club 
6pm KS2 Production to  
parents 
 
Tuesday 19th July 
 
Wednesday 20th July 
10am Year 6 LEAVERS     
Assembly 
Break Up Day 
 
Thursday 21th July 
SDD—no school for pupils! 
 

Summer Holiday 
22nd July—31 August 

 
 
 
 

 
2022/2023 

 

TERM 1 
 

Week 1 
 
Thursday 1st September 
SDD - no school for pupils 
 
Friday 2nd September 
SDD– no school for pupils 
 
 

Week 2 
 
 

Monday 5th September 
Pupils start school 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 HOUSE points  
Term 6  

 
 

The results:  
 

Connaught:    415 
Kearsney:      375 
Burgoyne:      348 
Redoubt:         333 
 

 SUPERSTARS!  

Our Superstars this 

week are:   

Dunya, Rijma, Nihang, 

Parispa, Nancy Gh,   

Olivia,  Darya, Sophie, Destan, 

Shiv, Briyana, Maisie, Nunam,   

Prakriti, Kaemon, Giuliyana, Ethan, 

Lotty, Shikha, April, Lucy, Nancy G,     

Karma, Aarav, Niwa, Avin,      

Maggie, Airyne, Isabella, Gigi,   

Olive, Nia and Jia    

CONGATULATIONS!  

The Year 

What a year it has been...the first one without bubble or full closures, for a while!  

It has been great to be able to get back to doing things that we have not been able to do for 

such a long time; School trips have recommenced, parents have been welcomed back for 

weekly celebrations assemblies, visiting clergy are leading worship in person again, rather 

than virtually,  Sports day and our Jubilee picnic were a joy to behold and we were able to 

share all that we do with the visiting Ofsted Inspector in October!   

Thank you to everyone who have made such things possible.  Without your continued      

support  we would not be the school that we are.  You are all very much appreciated.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and healthy summer.     

Enjoy the sunshine and well deserved time with your family.  

Best wishes, Mrs Day and the Guston Team. 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Maggie, Rijma, Oliver, 

Liepa, Nancy, Kaemon, 

Summer, Nowa, Eddie, 

Koa, Reggie, Nihang,  

Elijah, Ruby G, Esme, 

Namsang, Nibish, Rafe, 

Kyle, Shikha & Tamara 
 

 We hope you have had or 

still to have a Wonderful 

day! 

Goodbye 
As you are aware, we are saying a very fond farewell to quite a few members of staff this 

term. Mrs Kemp is taking a step back and will be enjoying time by the beach while   
working part time in September, Miss Southwell is starting a new chapter supporting  

vulnerable children, Mrs Gasking will be travelling around the UK discovering new places 
to explore with her family and Mrs Sootarsing, while leaving her cleaning role, will remain 

#teamguston in the Guston kitchen.  
We will miss each and every one but I know you will join me in wishing them all the very 
best for their next chapters.  They will always be part of our Guston family, so no doubt, 

we will see them again soon.    

School Dinner 
Menu 

 
 

You have been 
sent an email 

with a change to 
the menu for 
Tuesday and 

Wednesday next 
week only. 

 
 

We return to 
school on Week 

1 of the same 
menu in         

September. 

Thank You FOGS! 
A significant part of this amazing year has been due to the contribution of FOGS.  They have  

arranged cakes sales, ice cream sales, online raffles, mother and fathers day gifts and their final 
highlight was of course, the circus!  What an amazing event!  

Thank you to all members of FOGS for their hard work and dedication to the school.  It is very 
much appreciated.  Anyone interested in becoming a FOGS member, please pop in and speak to 

Mrs Pearce or Mrs Surendorff in the School Office.  

Battalion Move  
As you are aware, we will be saying goodbye to many of our Service families at 

the end of this term.  Usually, the rotation is three years but due to COVID we 
have kept this lovely group for 5 years.  This is making this year’s farewell even 

more emotional.  It has been a privilege to work with and support 1RGR families 
over the last 5 years and we wish them all safe travels to their new destinations.  

To our Service families, please keep in touch with us, send pictures and         
updates, as we will miss you all enormously but know you will all have amazing 

new adventures.   Our loss, is very much, another schools’ gain.  Take care all. x 



 

 

Event Dates  
 

18th July: KS2 Production to parents (6pm) 
20th July: Y6 Leavers Assembly   

20th July: LAST DAY OF TERM  
21st July—31st August: Summer Holidays 

1st & 2nd September: Staff Development Days 
 
 

For new events that have been added, more information will be shared with parents 
directly by the Class Teachers.  


